
  

From: Jesse Hayes < >  

Sent: 2025/04/23 5:07 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application A-2025-0030 - Virtual Meeting Request 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Hello, 

  

My name is Jesse Hayes, I represent the land developer for the subdivision which this property is 

located. I am currently in the process of getting this subdivision assumed by the City of Brampton. 

Part of the assumption process will involve an inspection of the acoustic fence located on this 

property along Mayfield Rd. I would like to attend this meeting to get an understanding of how the 

work will be completed and to ensure any work involved does not hold up the assumption process. 

  

I am requesting to join the meeting virtually for application number A-2025-0030. Property Address: 

60 Enclave Trail 

  

My contact information is listed below. 

  

Thank you, 

  

 

Jesse Hayes  P.Eng 

Project Manager - Engineering 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

30 Floral Pkwy, Concord, ON L4K 4R1 

    

 


